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MSRB Input on Strategic Goals and Priorities.
SUMMARY

SIFMA sent comments to the MSRB regarding their request for input on its strategic goals and
priorities. SIFMA welcomes this opportunity for a constructive conversation on the direction of the
MSRB, particularly at the start of Mark Kim's tenure as CEO and his outreach to various
stakeholders. Below SIFMA provides high-level feedback on particular priorities identified by Mr.
Kim as they relate to the MSRB’s mission.

Read the letter.
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